Eastwood Community School



Coronavirus Communication - 16th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Update: Coronavirus/Covid-19

As of this eve, new Gov Coronavirus guidance is in place.

Anyone with symptoms (new, persistent cough & high temp) MUST stay at home for 7 days.

If you live with someone with symptoms, EVERYONE LIVING IN YOUR HOUSE MUST also self-isolate for 14 days. Self-isolate means do not leave your house or invite others in and try to stay away from those in your house.

If you live with those over 70, are pregnant or have a weakened immune system, try to find somewhere else for them to stay for 14 days.

If this new guidance affects you or your family, and your child's attendance, please call the office and explain this. We will answer your calls as best we can but ask you to be patient as we try to do so. Open sessions for parents are now cancelled until further notice. Thank you for your support as we do our very best at this extremely difficult time.

See www.nhs.uk for further info